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Dear parents and carers, 

Friday 6 May 2022, forthcoming events for the week commencing Monday 9 May 2022 

Monday 09.05.22 
8am-9am 

3.30pm-6pm 
Breakfast club 
After School Club 

Tuesday 10.05.22 

8am-9am 
9am – 10am 

10:45am 
Lunchtime 

3.30pm-4.30pm 
3.30pm-6pm 

Breakfast club 
Guitar and Ukulele music lessons 
Brass music lessons 
Art club and eco-club 
Cross Country running club 
After school club 

Wednesday 11.05.22 
8am-9am 

3.30pm-6pm 
Breakfast club 
After school club 

Thursday 12.05.22 
8am-9am 

12.30pm-1.30pm 
3.30pm-6pm 

Breakfast club  
Hot Shots lunchtime basketball club 
After school club 

Friday 13.05.22 

8am-9am 
12.30-2.30pm 

3.30pm-4.30pm 
3.30pm-6pm 

Breakfast club 
Year 5 Swimming at Brackley Leisure Centre 
After school football club with Brackley Town 
After school club 

 

Year 4 Residential Trip to Hill End – parent information evening 

I understand that a few of you were unable to access the recent online meeting I hosted about the upcoming 
residential. I am sorry about this, there must have been some technical gremlins in the system somewhere because 
the meeting also failed to record.  
As a result, I will host an in-person meeting straight after school next Friday 12th May in year 4’s classroom (this is the 
only time in my calendar during the next two weeks that I can host a meeting with you). I will share the same 
messages and information that were shared during the online meeting so if you were able to access the online 
meeting, there won’t be any need to attend this one. The meeting will last about 40 minutes and will begin at 
3.40pm. Your year 4 children are invited to attend if they wish. I look forward to seeing you there.  
 
Year 4 and Year 6 Residential Medical Forms 
A reminder that if you haven’t yet completed the medical form for either the year 4 or year 6 residential trip, please 
do so as soon as possible and return it to the office.  
 
Nursery and Reception trip to Woburn 
The children are very excited about their upcoming trip Woburn safari park. Just a reminder that if you haven’t yet 
completed the permission form or made the payments for this trip, please do so. The trip is only a couple of weeks 
away and we’d really like to have all the paperwork completed by the end of next week.  
 
Summer weather 
It finally feels like summer is just around the corner at last (despite the torrent of rain earlier in the week). With the 
summer term now in full flow swing and the children enjoying the sunshine at playtime and lunchtime, I’d like you 
remind you about the importance of sending them to school with appropriate equipment to protect them from the 
sun. A sun hat is a must on sunny days, a water bottle that the children can refill throughout the day is a must; I have 
been stressing the importance of drinking lots of water to the children I’ve taught this week. We also ask that if you 
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want to apply to sun cream to the children, please do this at home before they come to school; we’re not allowed to 
apply sun scream to the children in school.  
 

Upcoming diary dates Thought for the day… 

WC9.5.22 – Year 6 SATS week 

WC23.5.22 – Year 4 and Year 6 

residential trips 

27.5.22 – Term 5 ends 

6.6.22 – INSET DAY – school 

closed 

7.6.22 – Term 6 begins 

27.6.22 – 30.6.22 – Year 5 

bikeability training 

4.7.22 – 7.7.22 – year 6 

transition week to Magdalen  

15.7.22 – End of Year reports to 

go home 
 

FOSS Updates 

No updates this week 

 SPS Achievements this week  

Ready Respectful Safe – going above and beyond our high expectations 
 
Pre-School – This week the children have started to work with partners for the first time. All of the children have 
waited patiently to listen to their partners and share their own opinions. They are certainly getting ready for their 
reception year.  
 
Reception – Miller has been working so hard in phonics this week, and has made good progress with both his 
reading and writing.  He has developed a good attitude to learning and is much more willing to persevere. Great 
job, Miller! 
 
Year 1 and 2 – To all of Year 1 and 2 - You have all worked incredibly hard this week to learn to tell the time. You 
have all been ready to learn and have concentrated brilliantly in every Maths lesson this week. Your new 
knowledge has been great in making sure Miss Onions and Mrs De Frates keep on time too. Great work, everyone! 
 
Year 3 – Niamh - For consistently following the school rules, and for showing kindness to others and Molly- For 
demonstrating an eagerness to learn and share ideas.  
 
Year 4 – Grace for her can do attitude this week. It has been lovely to see her approaching all tasks with confidence 
and enthusiasm 
 
Year 5 – Connor and Leo - for overcoming trepidations with bravery and a 'have-a-go' attitude in our swimming 
lesson 
 
Year 6 – Liam - Superb attitude to everything in school life. Well done! 
 
Special Head Teacher mention – to year 6 – they have handled this week superbly well and are very well prepare 
for next weeks SATs!  

 

With best wishes, 

Matt Green 

Head Teacher 


